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The Palo Verde Park Neighborhood Association was
founded in 2018 by east-central neighbors seeking to
build a stronger community through civic engagement,
collaboration and connection. 

P O S T
P A L O  V E R D E  P A R K

NOVEMBER 2023

Bring your holiday cheer
and a blanket to settle in

for a short story with
Santa in the children’s

playground. 

Join us from 10 a.m. - 11
a.m. for hot chocolate,
candy canes and fun to
celebrate the season!

If you are able, bring a can
of food for those in need.

Join Santa and Mrs. Santa
at the Park, Dec. 9 



DEC. 9, 10 A.M.: SANTA IN THE PARK

HOT CHOCOLATE, CANDY CANES AND FUN. AND DON'T
FORGET OUR ANNUAL DECORATING CONTEST TO HONOR

HOMES WITH THE HOLIDAY SPIRIT!
IF YOU ARE ABLE, BRING A CAN OF FOOD TO SHARE WITH

THE FOOD BANK.

JAN. 13, 10-11 A.M.:  BOARD ELECTIONS BY THE MURAL.
 INTERESTED IN JOINING US OR JUST SAYING HELLO? DROP

US A LINE AT PALOVERDEPARK@GMAIL.COM

WATCH FOR PARKFEST, A MUSIC SERIES IN THE PARK AND
A PARK CLEANUP IN THE SPRING!

Calendar of Events

We’re getting closer on our
new mural, funded by our
bake sale earlier this year!
Artist Angela Pittenger will
be beautifying the wall by
the pool in December. Say
hello and cheer her on if

you see her.



CHECK OUT OUR NEW STREET
MURAL! 

What’s better than painting a street mural? Painting a
street mural with good tunes, delicious eats and lots of

friends.
About 125 painters turned out to help improve visibility of

a crosswalk between the school and the park, funded with a
federal grant to enhance safety and walkability.

Here’s to making a difference.



Planting in the Park

A big thanks to Tucson Clean and Beautiful and
volunteers who planted 33 plants and trees at the south

end of the park, to replace several old dead trees that
had to be cut down earlier this year.

Shade is increasingly critical in a changing climate and
record drought. 

Plus, what’s a park without trees?
Thanks for your hard work!



Just for Fun: Palo Verde Park
Dog Makes PACC Calendar

Chester wowed his friends with his western attire in the
Friends of PACC calendar dog fundraiser, securing the

month of May, to mark the month he was adopted from
the shelter. 

Calendars are a great gift for pet lovers and all
proceeds benefit PACC, which took in 19,000 pets last

year. 
More information on how you can order one here:

https://www.friendsofpacc.org/


